
July 31, 2024 

This is in response to your request under the Access to Information Act, which was received by this 
office on May 1, 2024, to obtain: 

Criminal intelligence reports, memos, briefs concerning the general phenomenon of threats to the 
safety of members of Parliament and other prominent politicians. Please do not process anything 
that appears to be a cabinet confidence. Final versions only. at Headquarters from: 2023-09-01 to 
2024-04-30 

Based on the information provided, a search for records was conducted in Ottawa Ontario. 
Enclosed is a copy of all the information to which you are entitled. Please note that some of the 
information has been exempted pursuant to subsection 16(2) of the Act, a description of which can 
be found at: http://laws-lois.justice.gc.ca/eng/acts/A-1. 

As per our email of June 5, all Cabinet Confidence references have been marked as Not Relevant in 
the documents. 

Please be advised that you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Information Commissioner 
concerning the processing of your request within 60 days of receipt of this notice. 
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